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19th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers   
 
YEAR 11 TRIP TO WINCHESTER SCIENCE CENTRE & PLANETARIUM 
WEDNESDAY 9TH NOVEMBER 2022 
 
We would like to take your child to the Winchester Science Centre & Planetarium on 
Wednesday 9th November 2022.  The trip will give pupils the opportunity to 
experience a range of engaging and practical activities to enrich their knowledge and 
understanding of science.   
 
We will be travelling by school minibus and plan to leave school at 9am and return at 
approximately 2.30pm in time for the usual transport home. 
 
We would ask all parents to pay a voluntary contribution of £5.20 to cover the 
entrance fee via your child’s Scopay account (please refer to our letter off 13th 
October 2022). We understand that the notice is short but would greatly appreciate 
payment by Monday 7th November.  If you are going to find this difficult for any 
reason please speak to the office or myself.  By contributing to the trip we will also 
assume your consent to the terms and conditions. 
 
Your child will require a packed lunch unless they qualify for free school meals in 
which case this will be provided; please also provide your child with a drink/drink 
bottle (no fizzy or energy drinks please).  Pupils will be required to wear school 
uniform with comfortable shoes and ensure that they bring a coat.   
 
We will expect behavior to be exemplary.  If we feel that your child will not be able to 
manage their behaviour they will not take part in the trip and will remain in school for 
the day. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Mrs Z Bilbe 
 
 
Mrs Z Bilbe  
Trip Co-ordinator 
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